Professional Standards Committee
13th Steering Committee meeting

Dear colleague,

It is with great pleasure that | invite you to attend the 13th meeting of the PSC
Steering Committee on 26 — 27 May 2016 in Copenhagen, Denmark.

The agenda is still work in progress and you are most welcome to contact us
if there are any specific issues you would like to raise at the meeting. We ex-
pect to send a detailed draft agenda and all relevant meeting documents to
you in due time before the meeting, but we hope that the information con-
tained in the attached registration form will allow you to plan your travel itiner-

ary.

You are kindly requested to complete the registration form and return it to
Rigsrevisionen as soon as possible and no later than 25 March. If you have
any questions relating to the meeting, please do not hesitate to contact Mette

E. Matthiasen (mem @rigsrevisionen.dk).

I look forward to seeing you at the traditional welcome reception in the even-
ing of 25 May and to spending a couple of constructive meeting days with
you.
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